Montessori Education Week

We are thrilled to announce that Governor Landry has officially proclaimed
February 23 - March 1, 2025, as Montessori Education Week in Louisiana!

Throughout the week of 2/23-3/1, we will celebrate our Montessori education. As a part of celebrating

Montessori education, we want to honor the impact of Montessori education and its contributions to the
children of CGMA. We would love to hear parent and student testimonials about CGMA and Montessori
education. We will post testimonials at random on our social media during Montessori Education Week.

Parent Testimonial

Parent Name:

Child(ren) that attend CGMA:

Student Testimonial

Name:




